
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Department of Education at Ben-Gurion University of the Negev 
Announces an Open Rank Call for Tenure Track Position 

 

The Department of Education, Ben-Gurion University of the Negev, is seeking to fill an open-

rank tenure-track position. Applicants must have a Ph.D. in School, Counseling, Clinical, 

Educational, or Developmental Psychology. The successful candidate will need to be able 

to: 1) maintain a productive research program; 2) teach undergraduate and graduate 

courses; 3) supervise graduate student research; 4) perform departmental service. We are 

seeking candidates who can teach clinical, diagnostic, or intervention courses relevant to the 

training of school psychologists or educational counselors, as well as courses of interest to a 

broad range of education students. A research perspective spanning more than one area and 

the capacity to work in an interdisciplinary environment are an advantage. Applicants must 

have a record of publications in refereed journals. Please send cover letter, C.V., description 

of research and teaching interests, and the names and contact information for three 

references to: Prof. Adam Lefstein, Department of Education, Ben-Gurion University of the 

Negev, Beer-Sheva 84105, Israel, or by e-mail: ifergan@bgu.ac.il. We will begin to review 

applications on 20 January 2019, and continue to consider candidates until the position is 

filled.  
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